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To

AII Hea dslDirectors of various teaching departments

Dear Colleagues,

I have been directed by Honorable Vice Chancellor to furnish the status of
implementation of LMS (Moodle) in the University within the next three days.

As you may all know, the Moodle platform of the university became functional on

April 10, 2023 .As of now, 209 faculty ids have been created with inputs from all the
teaching departments. All the faculty members were repeatedly requested to use this
platform. However, till date just 25 courses have been uploaded on this site by 20

teachers only.

Vide this letter, I request you to kindly ensure that all faculty members of your

department create any one course on this platform and use this site for uploading

course material and assignments of at least one unit of any course being taught by

them, preferably withln next three davs. Modalities/Querles, if any, for the same can

be discussed with

A) Dr. Ashok Sharma Mob. 94L9106800

B) Dr.N.Suresh Rao Mob 9149720729

You may also email at namig!qdn|@gm-ajl.,Q-g.g-1, for any issues/queries.

Copy to:

Dean Academic Affairs

Special secretary to Honorable Vice Chancellor

Alobile: 9086003468 E-moil : phyllonthus@rediffmail.com; namrotodni@gmoil.com


